4/22/13

Institutional Biosafety Committee 2012-2013 Annual Report

Dr. Chris Gissendanner, Chair

The institutional biosafety conducted two e-mail meetings during the year. Other meetings were not convened as there was no applications submitted that needed to be reviewed.

The committee did do the following:

- 1. Revised application forms and updated other documents.
- 2. Established an online Biosafety training program through OSPR that will be available soon.
- 3. Determined that the Chair will begin a directed effort to see that faculty are trained in biosafety, if applicable; and also to ensure that applications for protocol review are submitted, if necessary. This effort is intended to improve biosafety policy compliance on campus.

No members of the committee are leaving for the 2013-2014 year and I am not requesting any membership changes.

Respectfully submitted,

Chris R. Gissendanner, Ph.D.

Associate Professor

College of Pharmacy